CITY AND BOROUGH OF WRANGELL


JOB BULLETIN:

Finance Director
Finance Department

The City and Borough of Wrangell will accept applications for the position of Finance Director through May 15th, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. The position will be posted for no less than 14-days and will remain open until filled. This is a permanent position with all City & Borough benefits.

The Finance Director is a senior management position responsible for overseeing accounting operations, preparing for the annual audit, maintaining, and integrating accounting systems, preparation and maintenance of the annual budget and implements and monitors internal controls governing business transactions such as purchasing, contracts, and insurance. Advancement to this position is through promotion and compliance with the qualifications of the position.

This positions’ full job description and employment application can be found online at www.wrangell.com/jobs. Employment is based on a successful background check and pre-employment drug screening.

Applications and job descriptions may be obtained and returned to Rob Marshall at City Hall, 205 Brueger Street (P.O. Box 531), Wrangell, AK 99929 or via email at rmarshall@wrangell.com. 

The City and Borough of Wrangell is an equal opportunity employer.


Mason Villarma
Interim Borough Manager


KSTK - announce through May 7th, 2024
Sentinel - publish April 17th & 24th, May 1st & 8th, 2024
